
We’re so glad you’re here! 

We hope everyone has had a wonderful start to their 
school year! It is such a joy to see our students’ smiling 
faces back in the classroom again!  

A new year means a new newsletter! In our Title 1 
newsletters you can expect to find information about 
upcoming literacy events, tips and fun ideas to help 
encourage reading at home, educational app and book 
recommendations for our students, and (our favorite) lots 
of pictures of students actively involved in literacy fun! 

If you aren’t quite sure what Title 1 is all about, check out 
the back! 

 

 

Our Summer Bridge 
Books are funded 

through Title 1. We 
have gotten several 

back, but don’t forget 
to send your child’s in 
so that we can reward 
their hard work! Even 

if they only 
completed a small 

portion of it, they will 
be rewarded!  
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Read to Succeed! 

SRU Elementary School September 2024 

Monthly reading tips from your Title 1 team 

The faces behind the Title 1 
newsletter! 

Mrs. Stephens, Mrs. Ling, and Mrs. Horton 

 



 

 

See the attached 

flyer for our first 

fun literacy event 

happening THIS 

WEEK! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 5th 

5:30-7:30 

 

 

To join, please reach out to one of the Title 1 teachers! 

Mrs. Stephens: jstephens@athensasd.k12.pa.us 

Mrs. Ling: mling@athensasd.k12.pa.us  

 p 
 

In a nutshell… Title 1 is a federally funded program 
through which districts receive funding to provide 
supplemental instruction for students based on academic 
need. This funding allows us to work with struggling 
readers to provide them with small group instruction to 
help improve their reading skills. It also allows us to 
promote literacy and encourage families and students to 
read through engaging events called “literacy nights.” We 
have some fun events in store for this year that we can’t 
wait to share with you! 
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